pate 02 December 2014
ourRef 20878-SI-N085
YourRef 2014/6620/P

To Jonathan McClue

UNDERGROUND

London Underground Limited
Development Control

Hello Jonathan,

Kentish Town Underground Station 276 Kentish Town Road NW5 2AA

Thank you for your communication of 13" November 2014.

| can confirm that London Underground would have no objection to the planning
application for the property above subject to the applicant fulfilling the legal
requirements in place and formed under agreement with London Underground.

Should you have any further enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Shahina Inayathusein
Information Manager



